USMA 1965
OTH REUN ION

T17-20 MAY 2015

June 2014

To the USMA Class of 1965 Community:

The USMA Class of 1965 will gather from Sunday, May 17 through Wednesday, May 20, 2015 to
RENEW - REFLECT - REJOICE.

RENEW... our commitment to West Point and the Corps of Cadets;
RENEW... our vow of Strength and Drive;

RENEW... our friendships with Classmates, family members, and others with associations to
the Class.

REFLECT... on our fifty-four years as the West Point Class of 1965;

REFLECT... on the memories of our Classmates and family members who have gone before us
and in particular of those who gave the ultimate sacrifice serving their country;

REFLECT... on our impact on the future.

REJOICE... in our contributions to Duty, Honor, Country;,

REJOICE... in our stature in the Long Gray Line;

REJOICE... in our gathering at West Point to celebrate the 50th anniversary of our graduation
from the United States Military Academy.

Please visit our class reunion webpage https://www.westpointaog.org/1965reunion for details of
our 50™ Reunion; then bookmark our webpage for future information. Our tentative reunion

agenda is enclosed to assist you in your planning.

Our headquarters hotel is the Westchester Marriott in Tarrytown, NY. You may reserve your
room under the Class of 1965 room block upon receipt of this letter. Please use the link on our
class reunion webpage or call the Westchester Marriott at 1.800.228.9290 or 1.914.631.2200
(direct). The room rate is $149 plus tax per night, and this rate is available from Thursday, May
14 through Saturday, May 23, 2015 to accommodate extended stays. Special lodging
requirements (handicap accessible, extra folding beds) can be arranged via the online or by phone.
We encourage you to book early to provide us with an indication of demand prior to our
December 2014 decision checkpoint for adjusting our room block commitment.
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Online registration (with payment by credit card) for the reunion will be posted on the class
reunion webpage in January/February 2015. The class reunion webpage will be updated
periodically, and reunion updates will be sent via email. This letter is the first of only two reunion
communications to be sent via USPS mail - the second letter, with registration information, will be
sent in January 2015.

Reunion questions? Please contact the reunion support team at the WPAOG:
reunions@wpaog.org or 845.446.1649.

We are looking forward to seeing you at reunion.
Strength and Drive!
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Tom & Marilyn Kovach
Co-chairpersons
50% Reunion Committee

Enclosure: Tentative Reunion Agenda



